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Introduction 

This issue reminds all staff to ensure their fire training is up-to-date and congratulates the Stobhill 
TCAT on winning the Quality of Care Person-centred award at the NHS Scotland event. 
 
 
 
Fire training 
Following the recent Grenfell Tower tragedy it seems appropriate to remind ourselves of the importance 
of fire safety training. Fire can happen anywhere and at any time and it is vital that all NHSGGC staff 
regularly carry out their fire safety training. 
 
Regular fire training can give you the skills needed to deal with fire safely - is your fire training up-to-
date? Visit our online LearnPro module to find out: https://nhs.learnprouk.com/lms  
 
NHSScotland Event - Posters 
Huge congratulations go to the Stobhill TCAT project who won the Quality of Care Person-centred 
poster award at the NHS Scotland Event. Their poster demonstrated improving breast cancer follow-up 
at Stobhill Hospital, by reducing unnecessary hospital appointments and building links between acute 
and primary support. Fighting off stiff competition from across NHS Scotland this is is a wonderful 
achievement and all the staff involved should be extremely proud. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Are your contact details up-to-date? Click here to check 
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